
Northern Natural Gas 
 P.O. Box 3330 
 Omaha, NE  68103-0330 
 402 398-7200 
       
 

 
 
 
June 7, 2024 
 
       
 
Via eFiling 
 
 
Ms. Debbie-Anne Reese, Acting Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
 
Re: Supplement to June 5, 2024, filing 
 OEP/DG2E/Gas Branch 1  
 Northern Natural Gas Company  
 Northern Lights 2025 Expansion  
 Docket No. CP24-60-000  
 § 375.308(x) 
 
Dear Ms. Reese: 
 
 Northern Natural Gas Company (Northern) hereby submits for filing with the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) in the above-referenced docket the 
attached response from the Town of Angelo. The response was received subsequent to 
Northern filing its response to FERC’s May 15, 2024, data request and supplements 
Northern’s response to Data Request 4. 
 
 Any questions regarding the filing should be directed to the undersigned at (402) 
398-7103. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/signed/ Donna Martens 
 
Donna Martens 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
 
cc: Parties of record 
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Knabe, Susan

From: N. Brown <norbbr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 3:30 PM
To: Knabe, Susan
Cc: Jim Leverich; David Geier; David Ohnstad
Subject: pipeline question

I'm not aware of any major work being considered by the Town in that part of Angelo. 

-Norb Brown
608 633 6699

 Caution: This email originated from outside of Stantec. Please take extra precaution. 

 Attention: Ce courriel provient de l'extérieur de Stantec. Veuillez prendre des précautions supplémentaires. 

 Atención: Este correo electrónico proviene de fuera de Stantec. Por favor, tome precauciones adicionales. 
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Knabe, Susan

From: David Ohnstad <David.Ohnstad@co.monroe.wi.us>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 3:31 PM
To: Knabe, Susan; Jim Leverich; N. Brown
Cc: Tyson Langrehr
Subject: RE: Pipeline Project Inquiry
Attachments: Monroe County.PNG

Jim / Norb – 
  
Please review and respond to Sue.  Thank you. 
  
David 
  

From: Knabe, Susan <Susan.Knabe@stantec.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 6:22 PM 
To: Jim Leverich <jimleverich@gmail.com>; N. Brown <norbbr@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Tyson Langrehr <Tyson.Langrehr@co.monroe.wi.us>; David Ohnstad <David.Ohnstad@co.monroe.wi.us> 
Subject: RE: Pipeline Project Inquiry 
  
  
Hello David 
Thank you for the response. Just following up to see if Town of Angelo has any additional information on road work for us. 
The screen shot shows the general work location with yellow boxes. 
  
Thanks 
Sue 
  
Sue Knabe 
Teams: 920-278-3220 
Cell: 920-655-7215 
  
Stantec 
  

  
  
  
From: David Ohnstad <David.Ohnstad@co.monroe.wi.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 10:30 AM 
To: Schulz, Katarina <Katarina.Schulz@stantec.com> 
Cc: Tyson Langrehr <Tyson.Langrehr@co.monroe.wi.us>; Jim Leverich <jimleverich@gmail.com>; N. Brown 
<norbbr@yahoo.com> 
Subject: RE: Pipeline Project Inquiry 
  

Good Morning - 
  
Apologies for the delay in responding. 
  

 You don't often get email from david.ohnstad@co.monroe.wi.us. Learn why this is important  
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County highways within the target area (townsite of Angelo) is limited to short segments of CTH Q and Old Highway 
21.  The Highway Department has no immediate plans for any significant work on those highways over the next two 
years.   
  
The local streets and roads in the target area are under the jurisdiction of the Town of Angelo.  I am not aware of any 
significant work planned for those streets, but will ask the town to comment further.  Jim / Norb - please review and 
advise Katie by return e-mail if the town has any projects planned in the target area. 
  
The Wisconsin DOT has a resurfacing (removal and replacement) project, with related incidentals, on STH 21 between 
Sparta and Tomah currently scheduled for construction in 2025. 
  
David 
  

From: Schulz, Katarina <Katarina.Schulz@stantec.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:25 PM 
To: Highways <Highways@co.monroe.wi.us> 
Subject: RE: Pipeline Project Inquiry 
  
Hello, 
  
I wanted to follow up on my previous email (below) requesting information on planned construction projects in/adjacent to 
the areas outlined yellow on the attached map. Any information you can provide would be greatly appreciated! 
  
Thank you, 
Katie 
  
Katie Schulz M.S. 
Environmental Scientist / Hydrogeologist 
  
Mobile: 414 875-7036 
Katarina.Schulz@stantec.com 
  
Stantec 
12080 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092-2661 
  

 

  
     

  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  
From: Schulz, Katarina  
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 8:34 AM 
To: highways@co.monroe.wi.us 
Subject: Pipeline Project Inquiry 
  
Hello, 
  
I am a consultant working on behalf of Northern Natural Gas on a pipeline project in Monroe County. I am reaching out to 
ask if there are any proposed road developments or construction projects in the close vicinity of the project scheduled 
through 2026. I’ve attached a map with the project area in yellow. Do you know of any proposed work in this area? 
  
Thank you! 
Katie 
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Katie Schulz M.S. 
Environmental Scientist / Hydrogeologist

Mobile: 414 875-7036 
Katarina.Schulz@stantec.com

Stantec 
12080 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092-2661

 Caution: This email originated from outside of Stantec. Please take extra precaution. 

 Attention: Ce courriel provient de l'extérieur de Stantec. Veuillez prendre des précautions supplémentaires. 

 Atención: Este correo electrónico proviene de fuera de Stantec. Por favor, tome precauciones adicionales. 
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